
 

 

 
 
Well done!  
With our first full week back under our belt, it has been wonderful  
to see how well the children have settled back into their learning, 
tackling their work with enthusiasm and determination. 
Behaviour, once again, has been superb, as the children seem 
delighted to be back with their friends. Well done all!  
 
Praise 
I have been lucky enough to spend time in every class this week 
and have enjoyed listening to and watching the children 
nominating and praising each other for their hard work and 
achievements. The pride that individuals show upon hearing such 
comments from their peers is clearly meaningful and obviously  
very well received. KL 
 
Allergies 
A quick reminder that Hornton Primary School is a nut free 
zone. We have several children with severe allergies. 
 
School safety 
One of our long-standing school rules has been to not allow  
children to climb on the school perimeter wall. This has obvious  
safety implications. Please help us enforce this rule when children  
are in you care. 
 
Breakfast Club/After School Club 
Our wrap around care facilities are now up and running. Please contact the school office if you 
would like to make use of Breakfast or After school club. 
 
Coronavirus 
Thank you to everyone who has responded to the Covid-19 testing programme so far. 
 
The current guidance for schools, updated 10th September 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-
outbreak/guidance-for-full-opening-schools 
The guidance for parents and carers was updated on Tuesday 1st September. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-
early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak 
 
Thank you for your continuing support  
The HPS Team 

  

Friday 
11th September 2020 

  

Mrs 
Webster 

 

Raffy 

10 
Elham 

8 

Jack T 

7 
 

Thea T 

3 

Gia 

6 
 
 


